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17 February 
Scripture/Non-

Scripture & Ethics 
classes commence 

18 February 
Student Banking 8.45am 

on blacktop 
 

P&C Meeting 7pm in 
staffroom 

19 February 20 February 
 

District swimming carnival 

21 February 

Welcome to new students Kiah, Nathan & Aiden 
 
Thank you to all the parents and carers who were 
able to attend the morning tea Meet ‘n Greet last 
Friday. Special thanks to Nicole, Jess and other    
parents for being there to meet new parents and 
help with food as well. 
 

Swimming Carnival  
Thank you to Mrs Allison and staff for a great        
carnival.  It was well-supported by many parents 
and friends and the weather was good considering 
the start of the week.  The District carnival is on      
Thursday 20 February and a team will be finalised 
to represent our school. 
 

Music Tuition  
An information pamphlet will be sent home this 
week about the tuition options for parents at 
Moruya PS. Please read and respond if you would 
like to take up the program. 
 

Parent/Teacher Afternoon – Tuesday 25 February 
3pm Kindergarten 
3.35pm  -  years 1 & 2    
4.05pm  -   years 3 & 4  
4.35pm  -   years 5 & 6  
This is not an interview time but a teacher       
presentation on class needs, organization and       
information session, with a general question and 
answer opportunity.  Parents are encouraged to 
move from classroom to classroom if you have more 
than one child at the school. 
 

P&C Meeting – Tuesday 18 February  
Please come along to the first meeting of the year at 
7pm, in the staff room. All welcome, especially new 
parents! 
 

Scripture, Non-Scripture & Ethics Class  
This year, the school is able to offer Scripture classes 
and only one Ethics class (probably only in years 5/6) 
commencing next Monday 17 February. 
 

All new Parents have been asked to choose from the 
three options but all existing students will remain in 
their choice unless a note is received by the class 
teacher from the parent. New students will be 
placed on the Ethics waiting list and offered a place 

when it becomes available. 
 

School/Class Helpers or Volunteers 
Parents and community members are invited to be 
involved in the school within the classrooms as well 
as in the Canteen, Breakfast Club, Parent Group and 
many other areas. Class teachers usually invite    
parents/carers to assist in the classroom and at next 
week’s Parent/Teacher afternoon meeting there 
may be an opportunity for you to do so. One of the 
other areas help is needed includes the “Up &     
Running” reading program. This is where adults read 
one to one with students on a structured oral    
reading program. If you are interested, please     
contact Ms Herring. Unfortunately, there is the    
required paperwork for all volunteers across the 
school! 
 

Uniform  
It is important the students look a part of a school 
community as well as feel a part. Uniform is         
expected to be worn each day to school and if it is 
not, an explanatory note to the teacher from a     
parent is required. School hats in particular must be 
worn each day – either the bucket or broad 
brimmed. If students do not wear the school hat 
(not a cap) they will have to play under the covered 
area on the black top. The uniform shop is open for 
parents to purchase all their uniform needs.  
 

3Bs Playgroup – Starts Today 10 February 10am 
The fortnightly Playgroup at school commenced   
today. Community members and parents are       
encouraged to attend the group each fortnight at 
10am at the front of the school. Thanks Lisa and ESC 
for holding the playgroup here. 
 

Raiders Visit - Friday 14 February 
This Friday the Raiders (NRL) players will be visiting 
the school to encourage and inspire our students in 
their learning both academic, cultural and physical. 
It is usually a fun time for the students to meet 
these professional athletes. 
 
Peter Johnson 
Principal 



 

 OUR WEEKLY SUPER STARS  
 

KANGAROOS  

KOALAS  

LADY BUGS  

EMUS  

BUTTERFLIES  

CROCODILES  

CHAMELEONS  

2D  

2P  

2/3T  

3MJ Jack B, Abbee, Georgia, Tamika, Charlotte, Noah, Brad 

3H  

3A  

2/3ME  

SEA TURTLES Thorne 

2/3DJ  

GIRAFFES  

 
 
 

Jett & Cleo 
Citizenship 

 
 

Erin L, Jessie H, Eboni, Oscar H, 
Jeremy N, Ayden, Elouise 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
Japanese  
Awards 
 
 

 
 
 
 

& Assembly  
Performance Roster 

 
Week 4 - Lady Bugs 
Week 5 - Fife & Drum 
Come join us at Assembly on 
Monday at 2.15pm! 
Tune in to 2EAR FM or 107.5 to 
hear our report each Monday at 
12 noon! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Jett, Amelia, Krystal, Noah, Ned, Leyton, Brad H, Charlotte, Jesslyn, 
Erin, Fletcher, Jakayah, Jack Br, Serena, Alysha, Amelia, Jakobi,   
Adam, Lucy, River, Jessie H, Ashlea, Zahid, Taliesha, Ava, Jack Bi 

 



 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Library Monitor Roster  

 
Chess Club 
 
Chess is one of the activities that are available in the Library in afternoon tea time. 
Students can come and be involved any of the above days but we will have chess club on Thursdays.  On 
these days there will be students who can tutor other students in chess. 
Currently we have Arielle B, Maddi O, Bede N and Matthew D.  Students with an interest and experience 
who are able to assist on Thursdays are welcome to approach me about joining these tutors. 
 
Mrs Whiting 
Teacher Librarian 

Mornings  Afternoon Tea  

Zoe G Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 

Maddie J Allirra S Arielle B Maddie J 

Arielle B Zoe G Maddi O Amelia T 

Maddi O Gemma C Kate C Alison M 

Allirra S Kaycee S Kayde M Chelsea C 

Amelia T Aurora B Chenae C Brad H 

Kate C Alex M Jakayah B Abbee P 

Gemma C Anika J Yani R Amelia B 

Alison M Chelsea C Celine K Tamika B 

 Jenna P Mikaylah M Charlotte B 

Reserves - Xylara M, Ridham P, Lila W, Sophie N 

UNIFORM SHOP 
Now that the beginning of the new year rush has finished the uniform shop will return to 
opening on Wednesday mornings from 8.30am - 10.00am. 
The uniform shop is located in the main office and has a good selection of uniforms          
available.  Second hand uniforms are also available at $2 an item.  Donations of second hand 
clothing are always welcome. 
Uniform shop pricelist can be found on Skoolbag app or the website. 
 
 



School travel for bushfire impacted students 
 

Marshalls is here to help and support students that have been affected. 
 
What to do if students living circumstances have changed 
 
If living circumstances have changed, including a temporary change of residence, existing 
school travel pass holders should re-apply online by updating their details at - 
apps.transport.nsw.gov.au/ssts/updatedetails 
If unable to re-apply online, students can call us on  02 4474 4991 and we can assist. 
Once the update is approved, Marshalls will send a new school travel pass to the child’s 
driver.  This application should be completed by 24 February 2020.  In the interim       
Marshalls will still allow students to travel free. 
 
What to do if the update is processed and students are no longer eligible 
 
If students are no longer eligible but there are financial/family circumstances due to the 
recent bushfires, they can contact us and let us know and we will assist in getting in     
contact with Transport NSW to review each case for an exemption to allow them to travel 
for free. 
 
Kind regards 
Marshall’s Management 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

SWANS players at BM Giants Come & Try 
next Tuesday 
Next Tuesday 18 February several players 
from the Sydney Swans will be attending the 
Broulee Moruya Giants Come & Try session 
at Gundary Oval Moruya. 
Starting at 4.45pm and running until 6pm 
there will be players from the Sydney Swans 
on hand to meet and have a kick around 
with any future players for the local AFL 
club, the BM Giants.  From a player to a fan 
or just curious, feel welcome to come along! 
Broulee Moruya Giants is a family focused 
club who offer AFL Auskick for 5 to 8 year 
old’s and playing opportunities for boys and 
girls between 9 and 15 years including a  
specific Youth Girls (12-14) only team. 



 

THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS…. 

Spaces available for advertising 
$5 per week = $200 for the year 
 
Please contact the  Front Office ASAP if you would like to secure a place. 

COMMUNITY NEWS 


